
State of South Carolina
Office of the Lieutenant Governor

Kevin L. Bryant 
Lieutenant Governor

Post Office Box 142 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

June 29,2017

To whom it may be concerned,

I would like to respectfully request to be enrolled in the ORP retirement plan rather than the SCRS 
program.

Thank you,

Victoria Black
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